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Anderson BulletinAnderson Bulletin

IN THIS ISSUE

MBA Application Deadline

If  you have questions, comments, 
or concerns pertaining to 
Anderson, please go to http://
www.mgt.unm.edu/feedback.asp.

NEWS

LIKE CRUNCHING NUMBERS 
AND FIGHTING CRIME? 
The Metro Law Enforcement 
Program may be right for you.
Graduate accounting students at 
Anderson have an opportunity to work 
with the white collar crime unit
of  either the Albuquerque Police 
Department or the Bernalillo County 
Sheriff ’s Department. This 3-credit
accounting elective is offered on a 
limited basis each fall and spring. 
Students are required to complete 
an application, be interviewed both 
internally (UNM) and externally (APD 
or BCSO) and have a background 
check. Selected students will then serve 
as an intern for an entire semester 
working 7 - 9 hours per week with one 
of  the law enforcement agencies. For 
more information on the Program 
or for an application, please email 
Professor Rich Brody, the internship 
coordinator, at brody@unm.edu. 
Applications due Tuesday, April 1.

Apply Now for the June 
Washington Campus Session 
March 25, Application Deadline.
The Washington Campus Program for 
Anderson MBA students is accepting 
applications for the June session of  
Washington Campus. To apply, visit 
http://washingtoncampus.mgt.unm.
edu/application.asp.

•

UNM Technology Business Plan 
Competition
On Friday, April 11, Anderson 
will host the third-annual UNM 
Technology Business Plan 
Competition Awards Reception
and Banquet. It will take place from 
6:00 - 9:00 p.m. at the DoubleTree 
Hotel, located at 201 Marquette NW. 
This year, we will award $40,000 in 
prize money to students looking to 
form their own high-tech startups in 
New Mexico. These awards are the 
Michael Gallegos
Prize for Entrepreneurship ($25,000), 
the TVC Lockheed Martin Prize
($10,000), and the vSpring Capital 
Prize ($5,000). Venture capital
partners have also offered more than 
$100,000 in seed funding as
incentives for our teams. More faculty 
are involved in mentoring our
budding entrepreneurs than ever 
before, and the fi eld of  competitors
promises to be our strongest yet.

CAREER SERVICES

Upcoming Graduate Student 
Workshop:

Assistantships 101: Learn about 
being a TA/RA/PA March 25 
at 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm at the 
Trailblazer/Spirit (SUB)

Pre-registration is required online, 
some workshops have limited 
space.

HOW TO SIGN UP:
http://www.career.unm.edu/index.php
Scroll down to the 
Graduate Workshop 
Series and look 
through their list.

•

•

CLUB NEWS & EVENTS

The Business of  Green Buildings: 
How sustainable buildings are 
changing our workplaces

When: Wednesday, March 26 from 5-7 
p.m.
Where: Jefferson Green, home of  
Dekker/Perich/Sabatini Architects; 
7601 Jefferson Street NE (N of  
Masthead, S of  San Francisco)
Join UNM Anderson Net Impact, 
AGBS, and GPSA for a catered 
reception, brief  introduction to LEED 
and sustainable architecture, and tours 
of  Jefferson Green, New Mexico’s 
fi rst Gold LEED-certifi ed commercial 
building. Julie Walleisa, USGBC board 
member and D/P/S architect, will 
speak on the effect of  commercial 
building design on both worker 
productivity and a company’s fi nancial 
performance. Julie will also explain the 
signifi cance of  LEED certifi cation and 
what makes Jefferson Green a Gold 
building. Learn more from one of  the 
region’s leading green building experts.

Jefferson Green has set a new standard 
for sustainable design in New Mexico. 
The building uses 30% less water and 
45% less energy than a typical offi ce 
building. It features an under-fl oor air 
distribution system, advanced glazing 
and shading, operable windows, energy 
effi cient lighting, low-fl ow plumbing 
fi xtures, and a variety of  recycled, 
regional, and low-emitting materials.
E-mail unm@netimpact.org for 
further info.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, March 26  The Business of  Green Buildings: How sustainable buildings are changing our 
    workplaces, 5:00 - 7:00 pm (for more information refer to previous page)

Tuesday, April 1   MBA Program Application Best Consideration Date (domestic students)

Monday, April 7   UNMAMA Meeting, 7:00 - 8:00 pm, Jackson Student Center

Monday, April 7   UNM Technology Business Plan Competition reception (for more information refer to 
    previous page)

FAST INFO  

Have a question?  Ask it at http://fastinfo.unm.edu and we’ll try our best to answer it here.

Question:   I took a lot of  courses with the “BA” prefi x for my Associate’s Degree from CNM. Do any of  these 
transfer to the BBA program?

Answer: Because of  accreditation guidelines, there are only a few courses from CNM’s Pre-Management program 
that transfer to the BBA program at Anderson. BA 150 is accepted as CS 150, provided it has been completed within 
the past 5 years. If  you completed this class more than 5 years ago, you will need to take the CS 150 waiver exam. 
BA 133 and BA 113 may be used for free elective credit. BA 211 is the only course from CNM that transfers as an 
upper-level management course, provided it has been taken within the past 5 years; it transfers to UNM as MGMT 
310 and counts towards the management core. 
BA 222 cannot be used for free elective credit if  
you are in the BBA program, as you’ll be taking 
MGMT 322 Marketing Management as part of  
the management core. 

The Anderson Bulletin is published on Mondays. 
Deadline for inclusion is Wednesday at noon; send 
complete information to news@mgt.unm.edu or 
submit online at http://www.mgt.unm.edu/bulletin/
submitContent.asp.

    2008 Anderson Hall of  Fame

ANDERSON BIG SHOTS Anderson Hall of Fame 2008

Anderson inducted Chief  Justice (Ret.) Gene E. Franchini 
(BBA, 1957), Ned A. Godshall (MBA, 1994), and Bradley J. 
Preber, (BBA, 1981) into the Anderson Hall of  Fame for their 
professional success and commitment to their communities. 

Professor Jeanne Logsdon was the recipient of  the 2008 Faculty 
Community Leadership Award. 

Anderson also recognized three young alumni under the age of  
40: Lewis W. Kneib (BBA, 2001); Angela L. Rapko (MBA, 2002) 
and David Wanek (MBA, 1998).
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